
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

September 2025 Staffing Arrangements – Class Teachers 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to announce the staffing structure for the next academic year 2025-26: 
 

Year Group Class Teacher 

Nursery Mrs Z. Johns (formerly Miss Z. Rutherford)/ Mrs 
H. Ranford 

Reception Mrs S. Finlow/ Mrs S. Nash 

Year 1 Miss L. Gullis 

Year 2 Mr L. Hollywell 

Year 3 Miss E. Boddice 

Year 4 Miss L. Ryding (new member of staff)/ Miss R. 
Jinks 

Year 5 Mrs S. Smith 

Year 6 Miss E. Chambers (new member of staff) 
Mrs H. Yarnold for half day 

Sports Specialist and Forest School Leader Miss R. Jinks 

Intervention Teacher across the school Mrs E. Smith (first half of Autumn term) 

 
Senior Leadership Team 

 

Head of School Mrs H. Yarnold 

Deputy Head Teacher Mrs S. Nash 

Acting Assistant Head Teacher Mr L. Hollywell 

 
 
Maternity Leave 
Congratulations to Mrs H. Makins who gave birth to beautiful baby Jack last week 
– a little brother for Hattie. Very best wishes to the Makins Family. We also send 
our best wishes to Mrs H. Bufton who leaves St. Peter’s for a little while at the 
beginning of September to commence her maternity leave. We wish her well 
when her new baby arrives over the summer.  
Mrs Bufton’s last day will be Friday 18th July 2025.  



 

 

 

Welcome: 
We welcome two new members to the St. Peter’s team – Miss E. 
Chambers and Miss L. Ryding. We know that both teachers will 
enhance our teaching team and we are very much looking forward 
to getting to know them both and introduce them to their new 
classes very soon.  
 
Move Up Morning: 
On Wednesday 9th July, the children will all get to spend a morning in their new classroom with their 
new teacher 9.30am-11.30am. This is always a wonderful time for children to get to know their new 
surroundings and to ease any worries before the long summer holidays. 
 
Meet the Teacher: 
Parents and carers are invited to meet their child’s new teacher later that afternoon, Wednesday 9th 
July, from 3.30pm-4.00pm. The children will have spent the morning in their new classrooms and 
are welcome to show their new classroom to their parents/carers. Please note this is an informal 
‘drop-in’. 
 
Congratulations: 
Congratulations and best wishes to Nursery Teacher, Miss Z. Rutherford, who 
gets married later this summer. Miss Rutherford will return to teach the 
Nursery as Mrs Z. Johns. We wish Miss Rutherford all the very best for her 
wedding in Malta. How exciting!  
 
There are lots of opportunities for parents/carers to join us for planned events in the last few weeks 
of term. Please join us if you can: 
 

• Weds 2nd July-Fri 4th July: Y6 Transition Days to QE High School 

• Thurs. 3rd July: Nursery/Reception Transition Evening 4.00pm  

• Weds. 9th July: Meet the Teacher 3.30-4.00pm 

• Weds. 9th July: Nursery Stay and Play 10.00-11.00 for new Nursery pupils 

• Thurs. 10th July: iRock Music performances for the school + parents/carers of those receiving lessons 
9.30am 

• Thurs. 10th July: Nursery Sports Afternoon 1.30-2.30pm 

• Fri. 11th July: Sports Day Reception – Y6.  Picnic Lunch for families 12.00-1.00 (details to follow) 

• Mon. 14th July Reports out to parents/carers 

• Tues. 15th Summer Gala Performance 2.00pm and 6.00pm – tickets available soon (details to follow) 

• Weds. 16th July: Reception Graduation 9.30am; Nursery Graduation 1.30pm 

• Weds. 16th July Y6 Leavers’ Day – surprise activities 

• Thurs 17th July: Leavers’ and Awards Assembly 9.30am 

 
As always, please get in touch if you or your child have any 
queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs H. Yarnold, Head of School  


